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May 3, 2021 

 

A Message from the Regional Deputy Director of Emergency Management 

 

The Region of St. Paul is encouraging residents to sign up for MyAlberta Digital ID. Signing up will allow 

people to access participating government services. This includes access to health records, registries, 

park passes, post-secondary student aid and the ability to apply to attend post-secondary institutions. 

MyAlberta Digital ID also allows access apprenticeship training program information, employment 

standards and occupational health and safety. 

More and more services are added to the system all the time. Recently the MyAlberta Emergency 

Registration System (MAERS) has been launched and it works in conjunction with the MyAlberta Digital 

ID system. MAERS allows Albertans who are evacuated from an area to register remotely or virtually 

without having to travel to a reception centre as has been the case in the past. 

For more information on MyAlberta Digital ID and the advantages of signing up, please visit: 

https://account.alberta.ca/available-services 

 

Henry Thomson 

Regional Deputy Director of Emergency Management 
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